ORIGINAL

: 28 Dec 1997

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Bvd

Taliahassee, FL 32399-0870 ’-:i"flb'll-MJS
Dear Sir,

1 was very disturbed by the recent proposal to add water and sewer systems to the
Forest of Rainbow Springs. Over 50 residents have built homes in this arca. Each of us
have gone to considerable expense to drill our own wells and put 1 septic tanks. Now we
have good systems that provide excellent chiorine free water for + i personal use and for
our lawns and flowers. The only expense we have for our water J the electricity to pump

i

We have no desire, requirement or reason for a public water or sewer system.
We don't want it, we won't hook up to it, and we certainly won't pay for it.

The only reason for this system at this time is 8o that Chase Corporation can sell
more houses and try to make us pay for their water and sewer system. We have already
paid for our systems and we are not going to pay for theirs.

Sincerely,
{unh 3
R. McClaren
The Forest of Rainbow Springs
7883 SW 186th Circle
Dunnellon, FL, 34432
352-489-6745
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